
PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
STANISLAUS REGIONAL WATER

AUTHORITY

Public hearing will be held on
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2024 AT
12:00P.M., at the Stanislaus Regional
Water Authority Water Treatment Plant
(1235 Aldrich Road, Hughson, CA 95326),
to consider the adoption of the 2020
Urban Water Management Plan and
Water Shortage Contingency Plan. In
accordance with the Urban Water
Management Planning Act (California
Water Code Section 10610 et seq), the
Stanislaus Regional Water Authority
(SRWA) is required to prepare and adopt
an Urban Water Management Plan
(UWMP) within one year after it has
become an urban water supplier. SRWA
began delivering water on November 13,
2023. As such, SRWA’s first UWMP is
required to be submitted to the
California Department of Water
Resources (DWR) by November 13, 2024.
In addition, DWR requires SRWA to adopt
a Water Shortage Contingency Plan
(WSCP).
SRWA will release the Draft UWMP and
the Draft WSCP on October 2, 2024. The
Draft UWMP and WSCP will be available
for public review through the end of the
public hearing described above. The
Draft UWMP and WSCP can be viewed on
SRWA’s website (www.stanrwa.com).
For questions or more information on
the Draft UWMP and WSCP, please
contact Christopher Fisher, SRWA
General Manager at
CFisher@turlock.ca.us.
If you wish to make a public comment on
the Draft UWMP and WSCP at this
meeting, please attend to provide verbal
public comment.
The public hearing will be held to
consider and adopt the 2020 UWMP and
WSCP.
Challenges in court to any of the items
identified in this public notice may be
limited to only those issues raised at
the public hearing described in this
notice or in written correspondence
delivered to the SRWA Board at, or
prior to, the public hearing.
Pursuant to California Constitution
Article III, Section 6, establishing
English as the official language for the
State of California, notice is hereby
given that all proceedings before the
SRWA Board shall be in English and
anyone wishing to address the SRWA
Board is required to have a translator
present who will take an oath to make
an accurate translation from any
language not English into the English
language.
RUN DATES: 10/2, 9, 16, 2024
TJ#9-42


